
Pleasantville Elementary PTO

Meeting Minutes for 10-17-2023

Attendance:
President: Jenni Wiseman
Vice President: Sarah Waites
Secretary: Amanda McCrady
Treasure: Brit Root
News Reporter: Abbey Bolin
Principal: Lydia Tokarz

Members: Jamie Stoughton, Katie Allen, ,Tara Hochradel, Stephanie
Dennis,, Angel Reynolds, Amber Nolan, Erica Huntzinger, Kimberly Febus

Meeting called to order at: 6:00pm
Treasurer’s Report approved by 1sAmber Nolan, 2ndSarah Waites
Minutes approved by 1stStephanie Dennis, 2ndBrit Root

Reminders:
Facebook page for PTO
Kroger Community Rewards
Babysitting Provide by FCCLA

Kroger Community Rewards & Amazon
Smile ***MUST SIGN UP EACH YEAR***

OLD BUSINESS
● 2023-2024 Officers-VP vote

○ Sarah Waites voted in
● Breakfast Club Reflection- All Positive Feedback 234 RSVP’s for K-2 and 283 showed up and we made $685-3-4 207 showed

and we made $441
● Movie License-We have license, need to pay $563.00 to them
● Summer Reading Program-23 kids have turned in their paper and will get book gift card. Cards to be increased to $7.00 (K-2)

and $9.00 (2-4) Motion to approve 1st Jaime/2nd Tara
● Fundraiser for the year:

○ Krispy Kreme-February- Around Valentine’s Day
○ Chipotle-posible in the future
○ Clothing-Start working in now to have before Christmas
○ Pura Vida Bracelets- Trying to sell what we have left
○ PES club- discussed creating a new fundraiser where Parents/Guardians donate money to support a letter

NEW BUSINESS
● Late Arrival Snacks

○ Friday October 27th @ 8AM
○ Janeen Thompson and Amber Nolan to provide

● Mother/Son Dance- Theme will be “Don’t glow up” Amanda McCrady- Chairperson and Emily Draper-Lee
Co-Chairpreson. Abbey Bolen will take pictures. Decoration Budget is $200.00 and Admission will be $2.00

● Conference Meals-Audrey Miller will take care of Conference meals
● Student Experience for 2nd Quarter

○ Inflatables- Looking into getting a couple bounce houses close to Christmas Break
○ Meet an Author- Looking into getting an Author for right to read week in May
○ Didgeridoo Presentation-Abbey looking into the this
○ Recess cart- A request was made for a new recess cart and it was agreed upon by all (Brit 1st and Sarah

2nd) to purchase the $427.00 Cart.
● Santa Supplies Check-In- We will be providing colored pencils and crayons to all the kids. Wrapping party during

December PTO meeting
● Money Policy update-Went over the Money policy when taking money in during events and fundraisers

Meeting was adjourned at 7:03pm 1st Stephanie Dennis 2nd Angel Reynolds
The next meeting will be __November 28, 2023_____ at 6:00pm


